
 

Transforming Lives for Good is partnering with Riding Lights Theatre Company to tour 
Cups on a String to venues across the UK for 8 weeks in autumn 2024, offering a 
powerful and moving evening of theatre. The show comes to Aberdeen North Parish 
Church on Sunday 3rd November at 7.30pm. 
Joe’s eleven and home is hard. School is even harder. He breaks stuff: pencils, chairs, 
rules. One thing he won’t break is his silence. 
Heather’s fifty-seven. She’s got a comfortable life and a comfortable home. But once a 
week, every week, she spends a very uncomfortable hour – with Joe. 
Where will this journey of hours and weeks take them? 
Cups on a String is a warm-hearted and moving new play, developed from remarkable 
true stories. It’s about playfulness, listening and laughter, and how risk-taking and trust 
can lead to growth and transformation. 
Tickets can be purchased at the link below  
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/booking/select/uePQjMgADKRv  

https://www.facebook.com/aberdeennorthchurch?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUFTarbpmd00mU7rJAKhbcK5ptTh4tZtGay39JhuFTa5x30a764TduBcYCB4oNw2nRwVKHdnftbUnMY6UQq-vY5R7QHgIZk-oUsg80zh0mlMmD2ZJK37gPmKJzTQVY0VgCMX5p2fcHEmejlgjwwu06L6CiZbhtquBTYvePqN52Cbk_mfhdKKxOH9QUDKtHSQm0&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/aberdeennorthchurch?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUFTarbpmd00mU7rJAKhbcK5ptTh4tZtGay39JhuFTa5x30a764TduBcYCB4oNw2nRwVKHdnftbUnMY6UQq-vY5R7QHgIZk-oUsg80zh0mlMmD2ZJK37gPmKJzTQVY0VgCMX5p2fcHEmejlgjwwu06L6CiZbhtquBTYvePqN52Cbk_mfhdKKxOH9QUDKtHSQm0&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/booking/select/uePQjMgADKRv?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2VqNpKsITas1RBWvqrPJhcMAhXXISGfkAYantFBKpILeeOSC6CRiTWk1s_aem_eUyeAI2ynHXEoLPIHlvh1A

